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PUBLIC DISCLAIMER AND WARNING NOTICE
The Public Procurement and Concessions Commission (PPCC) wishes to inform the general public, vendors, and all stakeholders that the official and only authorized website for accessing the Liberia e-Government Procurement (e-GP) system is:
 https://eprocurement.ppcc.gov.lr
The only official website for PPCC is;
https://ppcc.gov.lr
PPCC strongly advises the public not to engage with or respond to messages, links, or websites purporting to represent the e-GP platform from any other domain or source. Any such sites are unauthorized and potentially fraudulent.
Do not submit any information or payments through platforms other than the official e-GP portal stated above.
If you receive any suspicious messages or are unsure about the legitimacy of any procurement-related communication, please contact PPCC directly by calling +231776948170 / +231886948170. 
Signed: Mr. Nathan Bengu
  Director of Communication
  Public Procurement and Concessions Commission (PPCC)
  Republic of Liberia
  📧 info@ppcc.gov.lr | 🌐 www.ppcc.gov.lr


⚠️ PUBLIC NOTICE: Beware of Fake Sites ⚠️

The ONLY official e-Government Procurement (e-GP) portal for Liberia is:
🔗 https://eprocurement.ppcc.gov.lr
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